
Subject: TEN Application, The Orange Tree PH, Norton Road, Baldock  

Case Reference: LC/17569 

Objection received. 
 
Introduction: 
Dear Licensing, 

Further to the application for a Temporary Event Notice at the Orange Tree PH, Norton 

Road, Baldock I object to the application at this stage. 

Areas of Concern: 

The Premises in question has a number of outstanding in relation to the management of 

external music events (held in the marquee in the beer garden) which were placed on the 

Premises License at a hearing in 2021.   

I am of the opinion that these conditions need addressing before any further events are 

held at the premises as the neighbouring residents are being affected by noise.   

The conditions placed on the premises license at the hearing in 2021 were an attempt to 

place some controls on the use of the external area for music events.  This control is 

circumvented by the TEN process and whilst one TEN was granted earlier this year, I 

object to this one to ensure that the spirit of the license conditions, and, therefore, the 

licensing objectives, are upheld. 

Objection submitted by Officer: Alan Stone Senior Environmental Health Officer 

 

 


